
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

At Singlewell Primary School, we continue to nurture a culture of inclusivity and understanding, 

exploring a range of traditions to enrich our students' learning and growth. 

 

During the final few weeks of this term Years 1, 2 and 3 will be learning about the celebration of 

Diwali, the Festival of Lights. This will provide lots of opportunities to learn about the story of 

Diwali, celebrations and customs that make Diwali a colourful and joyful festivity. 

 

On Wednesday 23rd October Years 1, 2 and 3 will be taking part in Diwali celebrations. Children are 

all invited to wear Indian traditional clothing, traditional clothing from their own cultures or 

colourful party clothes. The day will be filled with activities that highlight the vibrant aspects of 

Diwali, food sampling, crafts, dancing and enlightening presentations from parent visitors and 

staff that celebrate Diwali. 

 

Children will be sampling savoury Phooli Ganthia 

and sweet Mithi Seni.  

Please see your child’s class teacher if you have any 

questions or concerns about food sampling. 

 

If you are interested in speaking to a class or year 

group about your experiences of Diwali, please reach 

out to me, Miss Hassell. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss Hassell. 

Year 2 Lionfish Class Teacher 

 


